
 
 
Harvest Hamper Making 
We are looking for volunteers to make up our  
Harvest Hampers on Tuesday 15th October  
between 2:15pm and 3:20pm in the school hall. 
 
We will be filling and packing shoe boxes with  
donated goods and need helpers to make it  
possible.  
All hampers are donated to our community tea 
guests, and is a true legacy of RTS! 
 
 
 
 
Community Tea  
We welcome volunteers to come into school and help 
make the tea and coffee for our Community Tea 
guests.  Even for 20 minutes; Friday 18th between 
1:40pm - 3:20pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
Advanced Notice—Christmas is on it’s way... 
w/c 21st October we will be sending out the Christmas 
Artwork information for your children to design  
Christmas Cards, Mugs, Coasters, Cushions etc.  
 
Keep your eyes peeled for the details in bookbags and 
backpacks.  
 
 
 
 

Contact FoRTS using the following email address—richardtaylorfriends@gmail.com 
 
 
We are edging towards the target needed to upgrade our KS1 and EYFS outdoor learning areas.  Our 
JustGiving page has raised £920 so far.  If you know anyone who would like to give to this  project please 
share the link:  https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/richard-taylor-school  


